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I absolutely support this legislation! Schools are not the authority over children, the 

parents and/or legal guardians are the authority over their children, and as such, 

should have full and complete access and control over the curriculum and course of 

study in their children's schools. Having this information available online makes 

access more equitable for all families, especially those with transportation issues 

and/or work schedules that prohibit them from accessing information that would only 

be available in person during standard business hours. Vote yes on this legislation! 


